GEORGE A. REYNOLDS
TECHNICAL DIRECTOR INCORPORATED

July 9, 195k

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9L
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your report of reception of our station on a
recent date.

We appreciate your interest in our station and trust this

letter will serve as verification of your report,

Youps very truly,

George A, &eynolds

Techniecal Director




